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Virtual Scholarships Available to Neb High School Students
LINCOLN, Neb. (AP) - The University of Nebraska is offering 150 scholarships to high schools for
students who want to enroll in the Nebraska Virtual Scholars program.

University President Hank Bounds announced Monday that schools can apply for scholarships on
behalf of their students for the 2015-16 school year. The scholarships will allow students to take
courses from the University of Nebraska High School for free.

All Nebraska high schools are eligible to apply. Applications will be accepted through Oct. 2, and
recipients will be announced by Oct. 9.

The university launched the Nebraska Virtual Scholars program in 2011 to expand access to online
courses for Nebraska high school students.
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